
Mochitsuki Celebration 

Mochitsuki is an important traditional event 

that prepares us for the New Year. It's 

also our annual way of celebrating Eis's 

founding day.  

Mochitsuki Date 

East – 18 January 2024 

West – 19 January 2024 

The children will have fun pounding the 

mochi in school. They will also bring home 

two mochi made by the teachers using a 

mochi machine. Please enjoy the mochi at 

home safely. 

Temperature Check 

Thank you for taking the time to check your 

child's temperature before coming to school 

and recording it in the communication book. 

Starting January 2024, you will only need to do 

this when there is an outbreak of any disease. 

However, you may continue to check your 

child's temperature before coming to school if 

you wish. Please note that there is only a need 

to record it in the communication book if the 

school informs. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 7 January 2024                     January Newsletter 

 

Dear Parents,  

 

Happy New Year 2024! We hope you had a great holiday season with your child/children and welcome 

you back! 

 

In December, we organized a successful overnight camp for our K2 age group children. The event took 

place at Kizroo Kindergarten, where the children stayed overnight and participated in various 

activities. Before the K2 camp, the children had a gathering excursion with their peers from our West 

branch and had already made new friends. We hope this camp will be a memorable and enriching 

experience for their preschool days in Eis. 

 

The Christmas celebration was filled with joy. Everyone enjoyed watching the special performances by 

the teachers, and the appearance of Santa Claus made them even more excited. They had been eagerly 

anticipating his arrival and the chance to receive their Christmas presents.  

Santa Claus went into each class, and each class had prepared a surprise for him with a short 

performance. Santa was delighted to watch their performance, and afterwards, he gave the children 

presents. They were thrilled to take a photo with Santa Claus as well! 

 

We have entered the academic year's final term (Term 4). There are a few events and celebrations 

for children to enjoy with their teachers and friends. Teachers will continue to create wonderful 

memories with our children. 

Management & Staff of  
Eis International Preschool 

International Preschool (East) 

Class Observation – January 22 to 26 

You will soon receive the class newsletter for 

the observation day. Please refer to the 

yearly calendar for the date and ensure that 

you keep yourself available. 


